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AAACU Supplies Pizza for Homecoming Hall Decorating 

Alpena, Michigan, October 19, 2022 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) supplied 
Alpena High School (AHS) students with pizza during Homecoming Hall Decorating. 

AHS holds a hallway decorating contest during the week of Homecoming to promote school 
spirit and to earn points towards the spirit jug awarded at the homecoming assembly to the class 
with the most school spirit. The Thursday before the homecoming assembly students spend hours 
after school decorating their designated hallway divide by grade with a theme. AAACU has 
provided pizza for students to enjoy while working for the past 4 years. 

The credit union is proud to support students with fun activities and encourage school spirit. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of September 30, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to 
$570,945,829. 

 


